GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS Glenbrook Business Office

TO:

Dr. Mike Riggle

FROM:

Kim Ptak

DATE:

June 22, 2015

RE:

Award of Bid for GBN Scoreboard

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Education award a bid for an athletic scoreboard and football play clock in the amount of \$54,819 to Correct Digital Display. The cost includes installation and donor panels.

Bid Results

Bids were sent to five contractors and three bids were received.

Correct Digital Display	\$54,819
Carey Electric	\$62,330
Sievert Electric	\$76,150
Eversan	No Bid
BSN Sports	No Bid
_	

Estimate \$60,000